
7th October 2024

Dear Parents / Carers

Holly Class teachers

As you will probably know, Mrs Lawrence is leaving us shortly for her Maternity Leave. To minimise
the changes in teachers, your children have enjoyed Mrs Lawrence as their teacher throughout year 4
and for the first few weeks of their year 5 experience.

Mrs Allinson and Mrs Jones (both of whom are familiar faces) will be taking over the running of the
class until Mrs Martin returns from her Maternity Leave in November.

Please do not hesitate to ask any questions you may have at this week’s Parents’ Consultation
meetings.

Yours faithfully

Alyson Thompson
Headteacher


